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From: Douglas Nicholson   
Sent: 21 May 2018 17:15 
To: MacRae, Pauline  
Subject: PLRB/NOR/CL/18/001 
 
Good afternoon Pauline, 
 
Further to your letter dated 4th May 2018 in respect of our Notice of Review for the proposed shopfront at 94-96 High 
Street, Lanark, we would confirm having sought guidance from our client Thomas Auld & Sons Ltd. 
 
Our client has made several compromises during the course of the processing of the original application and feels that 
any further amendments in the direction of the Shopfront Guidance (which is quite prescriptive in its approach) will 
result in the proposal no longer reflecting Aulds' new corporate identity.  Aulds is keen that its shopfronts are able to 
compete visually with their neighbours and not appear old-fashioned or out-of-place.  An example of a new Aulds 
shopfront (on Ayr High Street) is attached for the reference of the members. 
 
Our client thanks the Local Review Body for the obvious rigour and fairness of its deliberations thus far and asks that 
the decision be made on the basis of the scheme currently with it. 
 
We trust that this is in order. 
 
Regards, 

 

DOUGLAS NICHOLSON B.Arch (Hons) M.Arch RIBA ARIAS ARB 

Chartered Architect, Director 
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